
 

PRESS RELEASE 
April 29, 2008 
For Immediate Release 
 
Cable Bahamas Ltd. today announced its financial results for the Quarter ended March 31, 2008. 
 
Cable Bahamas Ltd. is majority owned by over 2,000 Bahamians and the Government of The 
Bahamas. The company’s full time and contracted employees provide world-class cable television 
services on 16 islands, international data communications, web hosting, business continuity and 
high-speed Internet service in The Bahamas. 
 

 
 

 
 
For further information contact: 
Barry Williams - Vice President of Finance 
Phone: (242) 356-8986 
Fax:  (242) 356-8985 
E-mail:  barryw@cablebahamas.com 
Web: www.cablebahamas.com 


